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  ‘Working, Learning, Playing and Worshipping Together’ 
  

 

“Don’t let anyone look down on you because you are young but set an example for the believers in 

speech; in conduct; in love; in faith and in purity." (1 Timothy 4:12) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We would like to start by thanking you for considering our super school. We are a strong Christian 

family with strong links with wider community. We are one of the smaller schools in the area, but 

this just allows us to know every member of our school family well. 

The successful candidate will need to be – 

• Firm but fair 

• Kind-hearted 

• Be a role model to children and staff 

• Work well under pressure 

• Make our learning journey fun 

• Stays focused and has good organisation skills 

• Knows what is best for our school and the children in it 

• Be intelligent and with a creative mind 

• Always wears a contagious smile 

• Makes both the children and staff feel safe and listened to 

• Have a strong Christian faith but understanding and respectful of other religions and faiths. 

• Must be approachable to staff and pupils 

• Someone who is hard working and learns from their mistakes 

• Someone with a passion for teaching and learning 

• A good problem solver 

• Someone who can meet the needs of and support all abilities 

We would love for you to visit our amazing school to see how we work together, play together and 

worship together as we go about our daily lives. 

Thank you for considering our school, we look forward to meeting you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

The children of St Paul’s 
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